
 
 

We were asked:  

Q1. Please provide a monthly breakdown of the number of e-petitions rejected by the 
department since the government's official e-petitions website was established. 

 
We replied: 

 
A1.  Overall responsibility for e-petitions lies with the Leader of the House of Commons 

Office and I can inform you that they are responding to your request. 

 


